






Staff Congress Draft Minutes for September 21, 2022        Page 4 of 4 
 

 

Brian Truskey asked if the after-hours get-togethers will continue. President Lofton said that can be discussed further.  

  

Angela Guyton asked why Staff Congress in considering changing the representation categories for Staff Congress. Orville Herndon 

explained that the number of staff has decreased since Staff Congress was initially formed. The General and Facilities Management 

categories maintain vacancies in the current representation categories on Staff Congress. Dis


